## Ashland Town Library Library Trustees at Board of Selectmen Meeting October 1, 2020

Trustees Present: Alice Staples, David Ruell, Mardean Badger Others Present: Sara Weinberg, Library Director

The Board of Selectmen meeting was called to order at 4:00pm via a Zoom videoconference.

The Ashland Town Library Trustees and the Library Director attended (virtually) to present our 2021 proposed budget to the BOS:

•	\$81,045	Total
•	\$29,803	General Expenses
•	\$ 691	Library Medicare
•	\$ 2,951	Library FICA
•	\$47,600	Library Wages

The Trustees explained that an increase in the General Expenses category included expenses for the operation of the building, to replace expenses formerly covered by the Scribner Memorial Trust. These expenses include heating fuel, fire alarm monitoring, fire alarm phone line, and general maintenance.

Meeting Notes submitted by Mardean Badger